LUCETTA ELMER

STATE REPRESENTATIVE
DISTRICT 24

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
May 23, 2023

Timothy G. Sekerak
Chief Clerk of the House
State Capitol Building
Salem, OR 97301

RE: Vote Explanation on SB 767 — (A)

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,
Please accept this letter as my official vote explanation on Senate Bill 767 — (A)

[ believe that school choice provides students with an important opportunity to take an active role in their
education. Therefore, I am in opposition to Senate Bill 767 — (A) which limits charter schools from
gaining sponsorship from their school districts.

Respectfully submitted into the House record.

Sincerely,

Gceots el

Lucetta Elmer
Oregon State Representative

District 24
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